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Dear Lucy Milazzo         26th November 2021 
 
 
Ref : Opening liaisons between the Federal University of Santa Catarina, Brazil and the Cairo Museum, 
Egypt. 
 
 
As a third presentation to the University of Cambridge I am providing Professor Toope with an invitation to 
proposed gameshow ‘Time Tunnel – Atari Alliance’. 
 
My first correspondence to you was delivered during October 2020 and the second together with a book on 
ghost stories was delivered in July of this year. Since September I have ceased residing in a motorhome and 
have been housed here in my hometown of Huntingdon. This has enabled me to update a website presenting 
my portfolio first launched in 2012 www.apollobath.org,  
 
Via link https://apollobath.org/page5.html can be viewed four PDF documents. A fifth PDF document titled 
‘The Anunnaki Conquest of the Free World – Part B’ I am not publishing on the internet and is available on 
enclosed and USB stick in folder ‘Establishing Embassy’ and ‘Internet_Banned’ 
 
Presentation has also been prepared for Andrew Lloyd Webber and I am seeking assistance in soliciting 
response from the ‘Really Useful Group Ltd’. Letter and Time Tunnel invitation to the Lord Webber are also 
provided on enclosed USB stick. 
 
My plans for next week are to travel to Edinburgh via Lincoln Cathedral and call in on Rosslyn chapel; the SNP 
and seek assistance in delivering actor Ewan McGregor’s invitation to the Time Tunnel, believing he would be 
happy to introduce portfolio to George Lucas. Having previously studied a Masters Degree in Engineering 
Design at Edinburgh’s Napier University - I have some old Scots friends to call on. 
 
Hope to hear from you soon. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Graeme Parker,   
Email : tootankh2@gmail.com 
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